 

-----Original Message-----
From: Karen Wages [mailto:kbwages@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2005 7:37 AM
To: Robert.clayton@psc.mo.gov
Subject: Aquila on Harper
Please visit the area and see how many families this will affect.  We did not move into an area with an existing power plant but rather wanted the seclusion we found.  We have been deceived by a local government in which we have no voting voice.  I spoke casually with members of the Belton commissioners and they explained they had bid for the plant and had an area near their existing switching station.  This adds to the aggravation knowing that they were refused while we were fighting to prevent the construction of the power plant. 
 
Thank you for listening to my voice.
 
Sean M. Wages and Family.



Karen Lynn Wages
